
To our business partners

Russia sanctions

Dear Sir or Madame,

Following the start of the Russian attack on Ukraine, the European Union has  
passed further sanctions against Russia. 

These include Article 3g(1)(d) of Regulation (EU) 833/2014, which prohibits the import  
and purchase of steel and iron products originating in or exported from Russia. 

In order to ensure this, we have asked our suppliers to comply with and confirm  
compliance with the sanctions requirements.  

At this time, we can confirm that our products comply with the regulation and do not  
contain any of the iron and steel products of Russian origin listed in Annex XVII. 

We take compliance with these regulations very seriously. We are therefore carefully  
monitoring further developments.

Kind regards,

Dirk Rambow 	 Andreas Müller
Head of Purchasing	 Managing Director
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